
 

 
Bangladesh International Tutorial Ltd (BITL) selects 10 boys and girls to participate in the ‘Mission  

     Discovery-2019’ to be held from October 21 to October 25 in Singapore. 
 

BITL team to attend ‘Mission Discovery’ 
Bangladesh International Tutorial Ltd (BITL) has been invited by 

Stamford American International School (SAIS) 1-Woodleigh Ln, Singapore to 
participate in the ‘Mission Discovery-2019’ in Singapore. 

International Space School Educational Trust (ISSET) is organising the 
event that will be held from October 21 to October 25. 

BITL has selected ten boys and girls, and Nirupoma Iqbal and Abu 
Remad will accompany them, says a press release. 

More than 300 students from all over the world will participate in the 
five-day-long programme on SAIS campus to get experience about satellite 
launching in space, its design and related subjects. 

The students will be monitored by the Mission Discovery team, which 
consists of National Aeronautics and space Administration (NASA)’s astronauts 
and scientists.     


